
 
 

                     April 13, 2022 

Hon. Adrienne Adams 

Speaker 

New York City Council 

City Hall 

New York, N.Y. 10007 

 

Dear Speaker Adams: 

 

Regarding the April 11 letter sent to you for the purpose of recommending Leila Bozorg for 

appointment to the New York City Planning Commission, I hereby ask the City Council to 

withdraw her name for consideration at this time.  I will be resubmitting Leila Bozorg for 

appointment in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Levine 

Manhattan Borough President 

 

 

 

 


